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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

09/06/2021  15:38:262021/0925/P AMEND Lucy Zanetti A Full Plans application has been withdrawn and replaced with an application for a Certificate of Lawfulness as 

discussed with Nora-Andreea Constantinescu, planning officer. The description is incorrect. There is no new 

window to the front elevation. There is a new, opening window on an aspect not visible from any public space. 

The damaged Reglit glass on the front elevation will be replaced like-for-like, there are opening side lights on 

the front elevation. The trellis will be retained and repaired to match exiting.The garage door will be replaced 

to match the original. The objection delivered by HCAAC is a misinterpretation of the application.

The annexe will not be separated from the main property. It will not be a separate dwelling therefore a 

Certificate of Lawfulness will suffice.
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